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Absolutely do not want any of our parks turned into tempoarary housing sites with the resulting
garbage, human waste, needles and general lawlessness. The city has asked taxpayers for additional
funds for parks several years in a row. This is not what our parks are for and not what I intend to
financially support. Parks are for everyone to come and enjoy not stay. Find other places to
"temporarily" house people. 
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